
CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents,  

As you all know that English is a global language & widely used language across the world. Speaking or 

communicating in English helps you to increase your confidence. Holy World School is glad to inform 

that we are going to start again our English Conversation Classes in zero period for our students from 

Play way to Class 8th. All the students are hereby informed to speak in English in the school premises.  

 

Thankyou 

Regards 

Holy World School 

 


